
We’d like to draw your attention to the SAM Learning website.  This website is packed full of 

resources and lessons that pupils can take to continue their learning at home.  As the school 

is closed tomorrow, pupils can continue their learning online. 

 

SAM Learning 

 

To log on to SAM Learning: 

• Navigate to https://www.samlearning.com/ and press Log on (found in the top right corner) 

• Enter username (pupils hwb email address) 

• Enter Password (pupils date of birth followed by initials. For Joe Bloggs, the password would 

be DDMMYYJB) 

• Enter Centre ID which is SA1YC. 

 

Pupils can then log in and do some lessons and quizzes on a subject of their choosing. 

If you have any issues at all with logging into SAM learning or GCSE Pod, please emails 

itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk and our IT support team will be on hand to help you. 

  

 Yours Sincerely  

  

  

Shaun Clarke  

Headteacher  

  
  
Dear Parent / Carer,    
  

https://www.samlearning.com/
mailto:itsupport@ysgolcwmbrombil.co.uk

